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Dear Friend,

During these challenging times, it’s a comfort to 
know that we can steadfastly rely on the kindness 
and generosity of our friends and neighbors. Our 
team members at Luther Acres, St. John’s Herr 
Estate, and Spang Crest are working diligently to 
ensure the health and safety of our residents, and 
our community is rallying around them in a big 
way!

One encouraging story is about Dr. Thomas  
Sardina, pictured at right. As the owner of the 
Sardina Dental Group, he notified his patients 
that he was limiting dental appointments to 
emergencies only due to COVID-19. Realizing that 
he wouldn’t be interacting with nearly as many 
patients as usual, he decided to donate personal 
protective equipment (PPE) to Luther Acres. His 
generous donation of 150 face masks and an  
entire case of gloves will help protect the health 
and safety of everyone in our community!

Dr. Sardina’s story is one of many, and we would like to thank all of 
the generous organizations and individuals currently supporting  
Luthercare and our healthcare workers on the front lines.

Please follow and like the Luthercare Facebook page, where you can 
find more encouraging stories and updates from our campuses. We’re 
all in this together, and we will come out of this stronger than ever.

Blessings,

Ryan Fisher
Director of Philanthropy


